
The Motor Caravanners Club. Isle of Wight Group 

Rodgbrook  Farm 

Saturday 20th July 

Present: Heather Jennings(HJ), Teresa Woolven (TW) , Ann LovejoyAL) Andrew Clapp (AC),) Edwin 
Jones(EJ)Cheryl Clapp (CC) +invited member representatives 

Apologies: Steve Cragg(SC) 

Minutes of last meeting 

The minutes were agreed. Proposed by AL Seconded by AC 

Matters arising 

None 

Chairmans Report 

The Intergroup Festival was very enjoyable and our group won the Founders Trophy. 230 vans 
attended 

Secretary’s Report 

We currently have 30 members. This years AGM is booked for 24th October at 6pm.  

Treasurers report 

The bank balance stands at just over £3000 

Rally Officers Report 

Thorncross Farm has been booked for a rally to replace Calbourne Heights. Cost is £20 per night 
without electric. 

AC asked for suggestions for rally venues.  Rosemary’s Vineyard,Adgestone Vineyard, Fakenham 
Farm, Paradise  Cottage and Nineham Rally field were suggested. 

Martin Woolven gave details of mainland rally at Woodside Fields, Old Sodbury, Bristol. 24th to 29th 
April 2025. HJ to contact Avon group to check they are happy for us to have this rally in their area. 
(Post meeting note rally has been agreed by AVON Group) 

Member comment that the rally signs are a bit small. TW advised that they are supplied by Head 
Office. 

Phil Lovejoy has offered to be co-rally officer to assist AC.  

Social Secretary’s Report 

Christmas dinner venue to be decided. Suggestions are The Fighting Cocks  or Appley Manor 

Safety & Equipment Officer’s report 

SC unable to attend but reports that he has contacted the Caravan and Camping Club IOW DA and 
sent them photographs of the tent to ask if they are interested in purchasing. 

 



AOB 

Ideas for increasing membership. Party in the Park was suggested 

Meeting closed at 12.10pm 

 


